
PRESS RELEASE 
 
The Metro Athletic Conference is accepting letters of interest from schools who may want 
to join the League in the 2026-27 school year.  Member schools include Seville Cloverleaf, 
Field, Norton, Ravenna, Springfield, Streetsboro, and Woodridge.  Coventry will be leaving 
the League at the start of the 2026-27 school year.  The Metro Athletic Conference 
supports the following sports programs:  Boys/Girls Bowling; Baseball/Softball; Boys/Girls 
Basketball; Boys/Girls Cross Country; Football; Boys/Girls Golf; Boys/Girls Soccer; 
Boys/Girls Tennis; Boys/Girls Track & Field; Wrestling; and Volleyball. 
 
Please send your “Letter of Interest” by September 30, 2024 to: 
  
 Chris Pavlik, Commissioner 
 Metro Athletic Conference 
 PO Box 5 
 Wadsworth, O. 44282 
 
Letters of interest can also be sent via email to Chris Pavlik at: 
 

• cpavlik10@gmail.com 
 
Questions, call Chris Pavlik at:  330-807-9634 
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